RE: SUBSAFE

@ Fredriksz, Bettina N CIV DCMA EAS

Good Morning Ed

There is no such thing as a SUBSAFE/LI certification for contractors. Only the product itself it considered
certificated upon the receipt at the RIA and assigned a MIC#. PCX has a history of successfully completing
SUBSAFE contracts.

Respectiully
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